
Heights Middle School 

Donuts for Dudes 
September 20, 2017 

 
Go get ‘em, Tiger. Your donut, that is… 
 

On Wednesday, September 20, 2017, join fathers, 
grandfathers, male guardians and caregivers 
throughout Cuyahoga County and the United States 
by walking your child to school. Then stop by for a 
donut, a cup of Carlos Jones’ delicious Positive 
Vibrations coffee, and a chat with the men of Tiger 
Nation.  

 
 
Can’t get to school from home on foot? Not 
a problem: just park nearby and walk the 
rest of the way. Then stop by for coffee and 
a donut: we’ll be in the media center, we’ll 
be smiling (and not only because we’re 
running “quality control” on the donuts), 
and most of all, we’ll be happy to get to 
know you. 
 
After visiting with us, you’re welcome to 
attend first period with your child (thanks 
Principals Johnston and McNichols!). The 
class runs through 8:45.  
 
See you next week! 


